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Hello Parliament 
 
Thanks for the opportunity.  
 
I think it's nice that there are many non- profit council centres with music facilities. Keep that up. If 
there was more music work and influencer work that would be great. It's a Shane that lots of work 
disappeared with the 1:30 lock out laws.  
 
Thanks for listening. 


